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Date


Name


Address





Dear:





We are writing to you because of your experience in the grain industry. We hope you will agree to be interviewed about your experience as part of the Voices of the Grain Trade oral history project.





Before going into greater detail about the interview, we would like to tell you a little about who we are and the purpose of the project. Two groups are cooperating on a project to preserve the rich history of the grain trade through Thunder Bay. The Friends of Grain Elevators is a volunteer group of citizens from Northwestern Ontario and Manitoba who are combining forces with The Lakehead Social History Institute at Lakehead University to conduct oral history interviews. Major funding for the project comes from The Paterson Foundation with added support from the Thunder Bay Port Authority.





We plan to interview people from all areas of the industry such as elevator operators, company owners, grain handlers and trimmers, inspectors, railway workers, sailors, policy makers, producers, marketers, and researchers. The interviews will focus on personal recollections of the industry, with some emphasis on the role of the Lakehead. Initially, the interviews will be stored at The Institute and made available to researchers. Eventually portions of the interviews will be available with permission to a wider audience, through an interactive website and ultimately--we dream--a grain-themed activity centre.  





If you consent to the interview, it will likely take two hours or so. The actual length will depend primarily on your desire to provide memories. As is usual with oral histories of this kind, you may choose to make your recording public or to restrict it in some way. Of course, you may end the interview at any time.





You have been contacted because we believe your memories are important. They will become a permanent part of the recorded history of the grain trade, which has been a central component of our region and country’s history. We will be very pleased if you say yes to an interview. 





Within the next, I will contact you to answer any questions you have. At that time we can set up an interview, if you have decided to take part.











Sincerely





Friends of Grain Elevators


C/o Lakehead Social History Institute, Lakehead University


955 Oliver Road


Thunder Bay, ON


P7B 5E1














